
 

Do to the amount of calls we receive for inquiries in getting financial assistance from the 
state of Delaware to repair failing septic system/removal of cesspools we are providing 
the information below: 

 
**Gill Septic is not affiliated with this information or with the State of Delaware.  We are providing it to 
you for your information purposes only.   Any questions or concerns regarding the loan process please 
contact the agency in your area below: 

Delaware Septic Rehabilitation 
Loan Program 

The Septic Rehabilitation Loan Program provides low-interest financing to 

replace failing septic systems and cesspools with on-site wastewater disposal 

systems that will function in an environmentally sound and cost effective 

manner. The program also provides funding for new septic construction and 

costs associated with connecting to central sewer systems.  Including: 

 Site evaluation 

 Septic system design 
 Permits 

 Construction costs 
 Closing and recording charges 

Eligible Applicants 

 

See the PDF form link below and download to fill the form out and mail it to contact 
to the correct contact information provided. 

Delaware Department of Natural Resources and Environmental Control 
Environmental Finance Low-Interest Septic System Loan Application Package 

https://dnrec.alpha.delaware.gov/environmental-finance/septic-rehabilitation/
http://www.dnrec.delaware.gov/fab/Documents/Non-Pont%20Source%20Program%20Funding/SEPTIC%20Application.pdf


Jessica Velazquez 
Environmental Finance   

Telephone: 302-739-9941  
Email: Jessica.Velazquez@state.de.us  

 
Georgetown Area:      
Bruce Wright or Michelle A. Johnson  

First State Community Action Agency   
Telephone: 302-856-7761 ext. 111 

Bwright@firststatecaa.org 
 
Dover Area:  

Ava Stallings-Hardy 
First State Community Action Agency 

Telephone: 302-674-1355 
Ahardy@firststatecaa.org 
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